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    Announcements: 

The carp shoot month was a success with 16 shooters registered. We 

look forward to a bigger turn out next year and thank those who made 

it a success this year. 

CFA will be having our booth at Cheyenne Super Day on June 27th again 

this year. We need 10-12 volunteers to make this event a success.  If 

anyone is available we would love to see you out there! Please contact 

Tim Zacharias (307)343-0861 if you are able to join us. 

The clubs floor project still continues please excuse any closures or 

inconveniences. 

We are currently looking for other options for locations to hold our 

triple crown. Please let us know if you have any suggestions. 

Bow hunters weekend is approaching and we will be needing help for 

setup Friday July 31st  entrance, voucher will be provided (pick up 

voucher at visitor’s center on the 31st), tear down Sunday the 2nd after 

the shoot, and registration during the shoot. For those willing to help 

with registration there will be a training July 28th at 7pm. We will be 

staking targets on July 26th at 9am if anyone would like to help. 

We will also need volunteers for setting up for the state shoot Thursday 

June 18th at 6pm to help glue targets to their backing at the club, and 

Friday June 19th at 5:30 to mark distances at North park. 

The replacement targets were ordered, with the new bedded buck 

included, we stayed under budget only spending $3,402.00 of the 

$4,500.00. 

Motions: 

A. Budget Review was presented by Mary Tharp  

Motion made and seconded to accept budget, motion passed. 

B. Motion made to purchase 4 more block targets, motion passed. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events      
 

June 20/21 State Target – 
Cheyenne* See flyer 

attached 
 

June 27/28 LAA – Casper 
Fun Shoot 

 
July 4/5 Thermopolis 3D 

 
July 11/12 State Field – 

Cheyenne 
 

July 25/26 State 3D – 
Wheatland 

 
July 25/26 Wheatland 3-d 

 
August 1/2 

 CFA – Cheyenne 
Bowhunter’s Weekend 

 
August 1/2 Big Horn 
Mountain 3-D Shoot 
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Next Board Meeting  
April  6th 2015  
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